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I urge TCEQ to implement the most stringent possible plan to bring the
Houston-Galveston-Brazoria (HGB) area back into attainment for ozone pollution in accordance
with the 2008 National Ambient Air Quality Standards as required by the Clean Air Act.

Ozone pollution in the greater Houston area is a major environmental and health problem. Similarly,
the brunt of this burden is falling on communities of color and low-income residents. The TCEQ
must prepare state plans that protect our city and its citizens, keeping them safe and healthy.


